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Minister: Curtis Wubbena 

Wi-fi: ATT056           Password: 5471018224 

Sunday, January 20
 Attendance: Worship-32,

Bible class-21.
Contribution-$1,217.00. 

Welcome Home to   

	 Alpine church of Christ 

January 27, 2019 

Ordinary people serving an extraordinary God.

Well worth the effort…
Last Sunday evening a group of us travelled to Terlingua to support their 
Gospel meeting effort. The Terlingua church is one of our benevolence 
efforts. The congregation swells to 30 during the winter months, but goes 
down to just a few families during summer. As a result, the Alpine 
church has chosen to help out again in 2019. Terlingua has a tremendous 
influence on people from all over the world who vacation at Big Bend 
National Park. The singing was great, the sermon was inspiring, and the 
fellowship was first rate. We’ll be going back again next year! 

We did it, thanks to you! 
We set a goal of $1,000 in a special 
collection last Sunday. The donations 
are to go towards a Gospel Meeting 
in April with a former Muslim, 
Wissam Al Athewi. We raised $1,155.

One more Sunday available to 
donate money for Bibles in 

French for Benin, Africa.
They cost $8 each. See Kasey 
for more information or to make 
a donation.
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Sunday

28
Monday

29
Tuesday

30
Wednesday
Bible study 
@ 5:30 p.m.

31
Thursday

Cherry 
Jones’ 

birthday

01
Friday

Game night 
at 6 p.m.

02
Saturday

January 27-February 02

One birthday, and no anniversaries this week. Be sure to check the website 
for a complete listing of January birthdays and anniversaries. 

Sunday, January 27 
9:45 a.m. Our third lesson of 2019 is again focused on the all powerful 
nature of God (Roman. 1:26f). This time we look at the varied creatures 
God has made. Join us each Sunday morning at 9:45 a.m. 

No more book studies for now. Our next book study will be on 
the conversion of a Muslim man to Christianity via the Gospel 
of John. 
Wednesday, January 30 
We continue our chronological study of the Old Testament. Devotional 
begins at 5:30. 

Friday, February 01 
Don’t forget game night. It begins at 6 p.m. with food, games, and 
fellowship until you have to leave. Come enjoy yourself! 

What the Alpine church of Christ did 
for themselves and the Terlingua 
church will not soon be forgotten. 


